
 Good afternoon The Glen Residents, 

 This is just a friendly reminder that some unattached garages have plastic drain pipes behind 
 them. Please be careful when walking behind the garages to avoid any potential damage to the 
 pipes. Please let me know if you have any questions. Thank you. 

 Sincerely, 
 Liane Cunningham, CCAM 
 Certified Community Association Manager 
 Regency Management Group 
 24571 Silver Cloud Ct #101 
 Monterey, CA 93940 
 PH:  831-647-2442 
 Fax:  831-647-2441 
 Email:  lcunningham@regencymg.com 


